ROBERT A. PYSZKA
Chief of Police

SARAH L. RAYMOND
Deputy Chief of Police

LATERAL ENTRY
POLICE OFFICERS
CITY OF PERU, ILLINOIS

The City of Peru Board of Fire and Police Commissioners is accepting applications for
the position of police officer for the Peru Police Department. Applicants must hold a
valid certificate from the State of [llinois as a full or part-time Police Officer and are
currently employed as a full or part-time police officer in the State of Illinois. Certified
out of state officers may also qualify.

The Board of Fire and Police Commissioners shall require and consider candidates for
lateral entry to the Peru Police Department who successfully complete the following:

1. Obtain written application from the Peru Police Department..

Return the completed application with all necessary documents to the Peru Police
Department.

Pass an oral interview with the Board of Fire and Police Commissioners.

Pass a background investigation.

Pass a polygraph examination.

Pass a psychological evaluation.

Pass a physical and drug test.

Pass a second oral interview if requested.
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The collective bargaining provides an officer appointed from lateral transfer will be paid
$60,600 once released from the field training program.

Applications may be obtained in person from the Peru Police Department, 2650 N. Peoria
Street, Peru, IL 61354, or via telephone from Michelle Wagner, Administrative Assistant,
at 815-224-6012.

Applications are due back no later than noon on Monday, August 1, 2022. Applications
are to be returned to the Peru Police Department, 2650 N. Peoria Street, Peru, IL 61354,
Attention: Chief Robert Pyszka.

This advertisement is published by authority of the Peru City Board of Fire and Police

Commissioners.
2650 N. PEORIA STREET
L PERU, ILLINOIS 61354
chief@perupolice.org Administrative Fax: 815-223-0529

sraymond@perupolice.org Administrative Phone: 815-223-2151 Records Fax: 815-223-2267




